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ACCREDITATION TEAM INVITES PUBLIC COMMENTS ABOUT THE 
UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH FLORIDA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 
Tampa:  A team of assessors from the Commission for Florida Law Enforcement Accreditation 
(CFA) will arrive on Tuesday, March 31, 2009, to examine all aspects of the University of 
South Florida (USF) Police Department’s policies and procedures, management, operations, 
and support services, Chief Longo announced today.  The USF Police Department has to 
comply with approximately 250 standards in order to receive reaccredited status.  
 
As part of the on-site assessment, agency members and the general public are invited to offer 
comments to the assessment team.  Comments must [1n-site assessme
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